October 23, 2000

Mr. Brian P. Lamb

Chairman and CEO

C-SPAN

400 North Capitol Street, N.W.
Suite 650

Washington, D. C. 20001

Dear Brian:

Enjoyed visiting with you last night and special thanks for giving me a heads-
up that Rachel Van Dongen was going to be on C-SPAN this morning. I
enjoyed watching her, and [ am sure [ was extremely proud.

-;md [ are so disappointed we will be in Scottsdale when you visit
Lafayette this weekend, but do make a special effort to connect with us in
Florida, Indiana or the Nation’s Capitol. We miss seeing you guys.

Enclosed are some snapshots which are probably copies of some I already sent
a year or so ago, but thought you might enjoy seeing them.

Warm regards.






